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On behalf of the Climate Action Now Network (CANN) here in the Town of The Blue Mountains, 
we would like to acknowledge and thank you for taking the initiative to recycle the materials 
from the demolition of the old Foodland building.  
 
The reusing and recycling of building materials is vital to the reduction of the environmental 
footprint of both commercial and residential construction.  
 
This initiative is a great addition to the Town’s existing drywall diversion program and is 
particularly important considering TBM’s increasing rate of development. 
 
CANN would like to congratulate the Town for taking an important step in line with our 
declaration of a Climate Emergency last year. We look forward to working with you on many 
more projects to address this critical situation. 
 
 
With gratitude and enthusiasm, 
 
Heike Reck and Barry Tatchell for CANN 
Climate Action Now Network 
 
 


